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Declaration letter

To whom it may concern

We, LDL TECHNOLOGY S.A.S., declare that the NB loT interface supported by the cellular
module (Model: ME910C1-WW, Manufacturer: TELIT) integrated in our TCU 1.2 4G
Autolocation model 19239, has heen disabled, and therefore has not been considered for
testing and conformity assessment of the device.

Signed on behalf of LDL Technology S.A.S. by

Name: Philippe Lefaure

Position: CEO and President

Date: 23/12/2020

Place: Ramonville-Saint-Agne, France



